
Engineering Email to applicants (Mrs MacGillivray) 

 
Dear Student 

 
We are delighted that you have taken an interest in studying our OCR Cambridge Technicals Level 3 

Extended Certificate in Engineering at The Deanery CE Sixth Form College. We are proud to have a 

consistently high pass rate. 
 

Engineering at The Deanery continues to grow and is our most popular subject. It is a subject valued 
by employees and universities, and a good number of our past students have gone on to very 

exciting careers within this area. 

 
We would like to take the opportunity to inform you that we are available, via email, should you wish 

to discuss anything Engineering related. Attached is the OCR Cambridge Technicals Level 3 Extended 
Certificate in Engineering bridging unit that we would like you to complete, as it includes some of the 

areas that you will be studying if and when you start your course. 
 

A good number of our students study our Design Engineering A level alongside this course, so you 

may also wish to access the bridging unit for this subject as well, this can be accessed at  
https://www.deanery.wigan.sch.uk/portal-bridging/  

 
If you require any further information or support, please feel free to contact me on the email address 

below. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs C MacGillivray 
Assistant Head of Art, Technology and Engineering 

 

Mrs C.Macgillivray:         smacgillivrayc@deanery.wigan.sch.uk 
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